Monday, January 9, 2017 Monthly Meeting - Secretaries Minutes
7:30 p.m. - Meeting called to order

Board members in attendance: President Mark Patterson, Vice-President Andrew Zachary, Treasurer Brian Jannert,
Chief Range Safety Officer Jim Uffner and Secretary Laura Lucker.

Meeting opened with The Pledge of Allegiance recited by the membership in attendance.

Following the reading of the Secretaries Minutes, along with the reading of the treasures Report, a motion to accept
the reports as read without correction or amendment was entered, seconded and approved by the members in
attendance.

Following the reading of the Chief Range Safety Officers report, a vote was asked to approve 3 new applications for
new membership, which were voted in by the members in attendance.

Old Business:*** |t was noted that the club still has shirts available for sale with the clubs logo embroidered on them,
the proceed to benefit the Tolsma Scholarship fund. A discussion was opened about purchasing new shirts/T-shirts for
the upcoming year.***At this time the Lakeland Hospital security department has found an alternative location to hold
their Taser training program, they will however keep GMRPC in mind for future training needs.*** The door sound
proofing material is on order and could be installed as early as next month.***An update on the training tables was
presented. Whereas, the training tables have been purchased, modified and are awaiting installation on the range.
Again, at this time these tables are for training exercises only.

New Business: ***As members are renewing their membership, which is $90.00 this year, some members have
generously rounded up the amount they are paying to $100.00. A motion was entered to apply the excess amount to
the Tolsma Scholarship fund. The motion was seconded and approved by the members in attendance.***Tickets are
being sold to members only, for the raffle at this year’s annual meeting. Tickets are $5.00 each or 5 for $20.00. We will
need to sell at least $675.00 to cover the cost of the raffle. First & second place will choose, between a Ruger 10/22
takedown model with pack and a Smith & Wesson M&P Shield 9. Third place will receive a mystery prize. Thanks to Scott
Igert at Modern Antique Firearms for assisting with this year’s raffle.

New member applications: ***There were 19 new applications presented for membership. Upon completion of the
club orientation and on the recommendation of the Chief Range Safety Officer, new applicant approval will be put to a
vote at the next scheduled club meeting on February 6, 2017.

Announcements: Reminder, all positions of the executive committee are up for election at the annual meeting
scheduled for February 2017. If you are interested in a position, there is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the club
house. ***Annual Meeting will be at Lakeside Family Church on Red Arrow Hwy, Stevensville, starting at 7:00 p.m. ***As
always, watch for updates and calendar events on the clubs website.

Meeting Adjournment: A motion was entered to adjourn the monthly meeting, seconded and approved by the
members in attendance.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:16 p.m. (0 hr 46 min)

Proposed minutes r pectfully submitted,
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